
 

Official Policy 
of  
Ogden Preparatory Academy 

7. Students 

7.27.POL Foreign Exchange Students and Guests 

Effective/Revision Date:​  03/21/2019  Page 1 of 1 

 

Foreign Exchange Student Enrollment 
It is the policy of Ogden Preparatory Academy that foreign exchange students shall not be 
enrolled as students.  
 
Guests 

● A non-enrolled student may request to attend classes at the Academy as a guest of a 
regularly enrolled student.  

● Requests should be made by the enrolled student and their guardian to the Principal in 
writing. 

● The Principal shall review requests and accept guests for a limited time period.  
● Requests shall only be accepted if the Principal determines the visit shall not interfere 

with the regular school program nor serve as a distraction to learning. 
● Guests may not participate in State assessments, nor be present in classrooms 

participating in Standardized testing. 
● Administration may revoke permission for a guest based on disruption and behavior.  
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